
 

 

NOTICE OF RENEWAL   
   

31 January 2025     
 
   
MS. PRINCESS JOSEFA N. MARCELO 
Key Account Manager 
Converge ICT Solutions, Inc.  
New Street Building Mac Arthur Highway, Balibago, 
Angeles City, Pampanga  
Email Add: pjnmarcelo@convergeict.com  
 
 Dear Ms. Marcelo:    
  
We are pleased to inform you that the contract Procurement of Internet Service Provider for the 
GPPB-TSO New Building with an upgraded bandwidth of 350 Mbps of the Government 
Procurement Policy Board-Technical Support Office (GPPB-TSO) is hereby renewed in the same 
contract price as the original contract in the amount of Four Hundred Sixty-Nine Thousand Three 
Hundred Twenty-Four Pesos (Php469,324.00.00), in accordance with the Guidelines on 
Renewal of Regular and Recurring Services provided under 2016 revised Implementing Rules and 
Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184.   
  
You are hereby required to provide within ten (10) calendar days from the receipt of this Notice of 
Renewal the Performance Security in the form and amount not less than the required percentage 
of the total contract price allowed in accordance with Section 39 of the 2016 revised IRR of RA No. 
9184.  
   
We appreciate your interest in renewing the contract for Procurement of Internet Service Provider 
for the GPPB-TSO New Building of the Government Procurement Policy Board-Technical Support 
Office (GPPB-TSO) and we look forward to your satisfactory performance of your obligations under 
the project.   
    

   
Sincerely yours,    
     
   
 
ATTY. MARIA DIONESIA A. RIVERA-GUILLERMO 
Officer-in-Charge1 
   
     
Received by:    
 _________________________   
(Signature above printed name)   
 
 _________________________   
(Date and Time of receipt)   
*Kindly email the signed Notice to acknowledge receipt   

 
1 by virtue of Department Order No. 1156, s.2024 by the Department of Budget and Management 

Princess Josefa Marcelo

February 05, 2025
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